
From: Lauren Ice  
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 4:25 PM 
To: Rivera, Andrew 
Cc: Bill Bunch 
Subject: Requesting postponement of New Business, Item 1. Marbridge Farms on ZAP 9/6/16 

Mr. Rivera, 

I apologize for the late hour of this postponement request. SOS requests postponement of the following 
item from the ZAP Commission's September 6, 2016 agenda: 

D. NEW BUSINESS 1. Marbridge Farms – Project Cosent Agreement Discussion and possible action on a 
recommendation regarding a proposed Project Consent Agreement for property located at 2636 Bliss 
Spillar Road and 12501 Hewitt Lane. Staff: Andrew Linseisen, Acting Assistant Director, 512-974-2239 
Development Services Department 

SOS did not receive notice of this item until this week, and we have heard concern from the community 
about the item in the past several days. Due to the late hour of the notice, the complicated matter at 
hand, and the public interest in this item, we request a postponement until the next ZAP Commission 
meeting on September 20, 2016, as well as subsequent postponement of the City Council public hearing 
as well. 

Please advise. 

Thank you, 

Lauren 
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